|-FSS-624 OFFICE COPIER UTILIZATION GUIDELINES
(MAY 2000)

Ordering offices using this Federal Supply Schedule should select the appropriate and most economical
copier equipment and/or plans for the application intended. The selection process should include areview of
the functional and financial advantage of all available copying processes. FAR 7.4, Equipment Lease or
Purchase, provides guidance in determining whether equipment should be acquired by lease or purchase;
(FAR 8.404 provides ordering procedures applicable to Federal Supply Schedules.

Pursuant to a recommendation of the General Accounting Office and in order to assist ordering officesin this
evaluation, office copying machine contractors are requested to include in their authorized pricelists specific
factual and objective information concerning the productivity and supply use associated with each copier.
Such information should relate to the price of equipment and/or plans, price of supplies, rates of consumption,
machine production rate, etc., and may include price-per-copy computations. The information furnished
should be predicated upon equipment and supplies at prices awarded on the schedule contract. Supply costs
should be based on the use of supplies offered by the Contractor for the specific model. Contractors should
state all assumptions and the basis for their calculations.

The principal value of the information requested will be to expedite the selection of the appropriate and most
economical equipment and/or plan. Thiswill largely depend upon the clarity and reliability of the information
furnished. The Contractor should state that all calculations are his own and that he is solely responsible for
their accuracy.



